
 
        

 
 

 

  
   

     
   
  

   

     
    

       
         

    
   

    
     

    
     
        
     

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  

  

 
 

 
 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Oakwood City Schools 20 Rubicon Road | Oakwood, Ohio 45409 | 937-297-5332 | oakwoodschools.org 

October 8, 2018 

Dear Families, 

We are excited to share that on Friday, October 19, 2018, Smith and Harman 
elementaries will be joining together for a fun run. The fun run will take place at 1:15 p.m. and  
students will return to their home school before 3:10 p.m. for dismissal.  This is part of the 
Timber initiative to help build character, to expand individual growth mindsets, and to build 
relationships among our schools.  The run will end at the OHS stadium where there will be a 
guest speaker and many other district surprises.  It is our hope that all students and staff will 
walk or run that day to promote Oakwood pride and district unity, as well as to embrace the 
Timber relationship. 

We do need your permission for your child to participate in the fun run.  Please sign 
and return this letter to your child’s homeroom teacher by Monday, October 16, 2018.  We 
are looking forward to a great event. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Patterson 
Lynn Cowell 

My son/daughter _____________________ has my permission to participate in the fun run on 
Friday, October 19, 2018. 

My son/daughter _____________________ does not have my permission to participate in the 
fun run on Friday, October 19, 2018. 

Parent signature: _________________________________ 

Board of Education Kyle B. Ramey, Ed.D, Superintendent Paul Waller, Oakwood High School 
Todd T. Duwel, President Kevin S. Philo, Treasurer Tim Badenhop, Oakwood Junior High School 
Cassie M. Darr, Vice President Allyson J. Couch, Director of Educational Services Sarah Patterson, Harman School 
Michael A. Miller Kimbe L. Lange, Ed.D, Director of Curriculum, Instruction, Assessment Lynn Cowell, Smith Elementary School 
Meredith Quigley Traci Hale, Community Relations Director Frank Eaton, Lange School, and Supervisor of Special Education 
John R. Wilson Matt Sproat, Technology Coordinator Laura Connor, Director of Athletics and Student Activities 
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